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Dear Josh,

I will be very grateful for sending me a reprint of your review

in Physiological Reviews.

I read it yesterday and was very happy to see that our points of

view have considerably converged. You will see that when a little book

of mine on "Nucleo-cytoplasmic relations in Microorganisms" (a result of

three lectures given last May in Birmingham), which ig presently in press

at the Clarendon Press, Oxford, appears.

With kind regards to both of you from both of us,

‘ Sincerely,

Pom
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Boris EPHRUSSI


